
8/18/22, 4:10 PM https://www.bestlawyers.com/admin/firm/pressrelease/OTW?pdf=1&LawyerID=162481&FirmID=75461&Country=US

https://www.bestlawyers.com/admin/firm/pressrelease/OTW?pdf=1&LawyerID=162481&FirmID=75461&Country=US 1/2

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Deborah J. Rapp
Director of Media Relations
drapp@bentleymore.com
(949) 870-3800

4 Bentley & More LLP Lawyers Named to 2023 Best Lawyers: Ones to Watch in America

Newport Beach, CA, August 18, 2022 -- Bentley & More LLP is pleased to announce that 5 
lawyers have been included in the 2023 edition of Best Lawyers: Ones to Watch in America.

Best Lawyers: Ones to Watch in America recognizes associates and other lawyers who are 
earlier in their careers for their outstanding professional excellence in private practice in the 
United States.

"Best Lawyers was founded with the purpose of recognizing extraordinary lawyers in private 
practice through an exhaustive peer-review process," said CEO of Best Lawyers Phillip Greer. 
"More than 40 years later, we are proud to expand our scope, while maintaining the same 
methodology, to recognize a different demographic of talented and deserving lawyers with 
‘Ones to Watch’ recognitions."

Lawyers recognized in Best Lawyers: Ones to Watch in America are divided by geographic 
region and practice areas. They are reviewed by their peers on the basis of professional 
expertise and undergo an authentication process to make sure they are in current practice 
and in good standing.

Bentley & More LLP would like to congratulate the following lawyers recognized in the 2023 
edition of Best Lawyers: Ones to Watch in America:

Jaimi Groothuis - Personal Injury Litigation - Plaintiffs

Clare Lucich - Personal Injury Litigation - Plaintiffs and Product Liability Litigation -
Plaintiffs

Nico Mamone - Personal Injury Litigation - Plaintiffs and Product Liability Litigation -
Plaintiffs

Farnaz Salessi - Personal Injury Litigation - Plaintiffs and Product Liability Litigation 
-Plaintiffs
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###

About Bentley & More LLP

The Southern California personal injury attorneys at Bentley & More LLP have extensive
experience handling complex litigation in a wide range of practice areas including product
liability, workers compensation, car accidents, and serious injury. Residents of the Orange
County area in need of legal representation should reach out to the expert team at our law
firm and schedule a consultation to meet with one of our Orange County personal injury
lawyers about your case. We have the resources and experience to handle even the most
complex civil actions and injury claims.

https://www.bentleymore.com/orange-county-personal-injury-attorney/



